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01 October 2024 
  
 Extra-Curricular After School Clubs 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Our extra-curricular after-school and lunchtime clubs, kindly run by our teachers, so that 
children have valuable opportunities will continue next half term.  
 
This term the clubs will run for 6 weeks from week beginning 4th November to week 
beginning 9th December 2024. 
 
Please see the attached list of extra-curricular clubs; the children who it is aimed at and the 
cost (if applicable). To sign your child up to a club, please complete the form below (using one 
form per child please). The deadline to signup is by 9am Tuesday 22nd October  
 
https://forms.gle/NmYwqvKQ2vZD89tG8 
 
Please be sympathetic to the fact that there are limited places in some clubs and that we 
will try and meet the requests of your child as best as we can. We will let you know the 
allocation by Thursday 24th October 2024 in time for the new half term. Please do note the 
age groups that the club is targeting in your choices. 
 
All extra-curricular clubs will start at 3.15pm and finish at 4.15pm prompt so if your child 
usually goes home in a taxi, they will need to be picked up from school at 4.15pm.  
Please note that our ‘After School Club’ which runs until 5.45pm to provide wrap around 
care is still available each afternoon and these extra-curricular clubs do not replace this. 
 
Taxi arrangements MUST be organised directly between parents/carers and the taxi 
company. Please confirm with the school for safeguarding that this is the case.  
 
 
Thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely  
Sian Mitchell  
Headteacher 
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